American Rocket Society, Inc.
Kansas City Section

125 Volker Blvd.
Kansas City 10, Missouri
May 2, 1961

Dr. James G. Gaume, Chief
Bio-Technology Division
The Martin Company

Denver 1, Colorado

Dear Dr. Gaume:

I wish to express appreciation on behalf of the Kansas City
Section for a most enlightening and interesting address which you gave
the evening of April 27. Certainly, no-one attending regretted it, and
many others after reading about it in the Kansas City STAR were sorry
they missed it. This meeting was easily our most outstanding one of the

year.

We were pleased to meet Mr. Herbert Wolff of the Public Relations
Department of Martin. His assistance in operating the projector was greatly
appreciated.

We are also indebted to the Martin Company for making this meeting
possible. These efforts will greatly aid the growth and improve the
technical stature of ARS.

All of us wish you, Dr. Gaume, the best of success with your work
in this new field of research. We certainly will look forward to having
you return for a "progress report" sometime in the future.

Very truly yours,

T M N \Sderwricen

Frank H. Inderwiesen, President
ARS, Kansas City Section
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cc: Mr. Herbert Wolff
Public Relations Dept.
The Martin Company




